From: Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Sent: 12 December 2017 17:38

To: Hazelton, Laura < Laura. Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: BCAAC-objection to 2017/6080 /P: Cyclone House, 27 - 29 Whitfield Street, London W1 T

2SE

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee

c/o Hugh Cullum Architects 61B Judd Street London WC1H 9QT

Dear Laura Hazelton,

## 

The Committee objects strongly to this proposal on similar grounds to its objection to previous similar proposals for the site.

The bulk of the two proposed extensions is detrimental to the setting of the adjacent listed building at 1 Colville Place. The third floor extension presents problems of overlooking and light spillage to the listed building. Finally the proposed terrace, as has been pointed out by others, will be for use by a commercial tenant and could well be the site of large gatherings with the associated noise which would be detrimental to the predominantly residential character of the neighbourhood.

Yours sincerely,

Hugh Cullum

for

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee